
PO Box402 
Cessnock, NSW, 2325 

Email: goannaoldboys@gmail.com 

22 February 2013 

Dear Old Boy 

I am writing to advise you that after a number of unsuccessful attempts in previous years, the Cessnock Rugby League 
Football Club - Old Boys has been established. A Committee and Executive have been formed. 

The initial Executive of the Old Boys is: 

• President - Glenn Goodwin (0418 491 882) 

• Secretary -Dave O'Brien (0419 281 121) 

• Treasurer -David (Tisa) McKendry (0488 901 204) 

The other Committee members include: Matt Ambrum, Jason Spruce, James Schofield, Bruce Starkey, Curly Tomlinson, 
Gary (Red) Hindmarsh, Ken Morris, Athol Peden, Col Bradley, Bill (Spot) Mitchell, Gary Jack, Mick Schofield, Troy 
Petryson and Norm Jurd. 

The following Charter and Eligibility Criteria have been agreed: 

Charter 

The Cessnock Rugby League Old Boys Charter is: 
• To provide a mechanism for maintaining social contact with ex players and officials; 

• To support the Cessnock Rugby League Football Club by encouraging attendance at games and 
functions; 

• To assist with building a relationship with current players and officials; 

• To be an inclusive organisation encouraging broad membership and participation; 

• To utilise surplus funds to support the development of local junior rugby league and its players. It is 
however noted that the primary focus of the CRLOBC is not to raise money; and 

•. Where possible support sponsors of the Minor and Senior Rugby League 








